
Bios 
 
Schenley Borys 
Schenley believes in SKLF’s value to its members and works to ensure its’ continued strength and growth.  Schenley and 
his family are members of SKLF and the prior LLG program for over 16 years.  He also serves on the Audit & Finance 
committee.  Schenley joined the Board back in 2019 and is proud of working for the benefit of the members and the 
success of SKLF.  
 
 
Shayne Cristo 
Shayne believes in the co-operative nature of SKLF and its value to its membership.  He is an active SKLF member and the 
prior LLG program supporter for over 20 years.  Shayne serves on the Audit & Finance Committee and joined the Board 
back in 2022.  Shayne is eager to ensure that all members are represented and SKLF meets their future needs.  Shayne 
believes that the future growth of SKLF will be very useful to the whole of the livestock industry. 
 
 
Clay Corey 
Clay believes that the strength of the co-operative is directly based on its membership and the value they derive from it.  
Clay along with his wife have been members of SKLF and the prior LLG program for over 17 years.  They farm in the Pike 
Lake area.  Clay wishes to be an advocate for the members and ensuring SKLF’s continued stability & growth.   
 
 
Randi DeBruyne  
Randi believes that SKLF is a valuable program that benefits members old and new. She and her husband have been 
members of SKLF and the prior LLG program for over 25 years. Randi looks forward to representing the needs of the 
members and working towards the future of SKLF. 
 
 
Sandra Moen 
Sandra lives in Dinsmore, SK.  She is a nurse with 35 years in the cattle business as a cow/calf producer.  Sandra has 
stepped back from the business and proudly watches her son with his commercial cattle and expanding Black Angus 
Purebred herd.  Sandra helps whenever possible and looks forward to giving a hand at calving time.  She enjoys keeping 
up with the ever-changing cattle industry. 
 
Sandra has been a proud member of SKLF from the start, served as Board Chair from 2019 – 2022 and is currently on the 
Governance & HR committee.  She says it has been an honour to watch the cattle business evolve with affordable 
financing for not only existing members but for new members as well.  Sandra looks forward to the growing direction 
SKLF is going and would like to be able to continue to be part of this well ran and organized co-operative! 
 
 
Kris Webb 
Kris is committed to the long-term success and growth of the Co-operative. Kris with his wife, Crissy and their children 
run a mixed farming operation near Ogema.  Kris and Crissy have been active participants in the SKLF since its inception 
and prior with the LLG program for over 24 years.  Kris joined the Board back in 2019 and has served as the Board 
Chairperson since 2023 as well serving on the Audit & Finance Committee.  Kris looks forward to continuing serving the 
needs of the members and growing SKLF. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


